
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 

Natatorium Curtain Wall Glazing Replacement at the  

Oregon City Swimming Pool 

City of Oregon City 

 

The City of Oregon City is seeking the services of a qualified contractor to replace the South Elevation 

Curtain Wall Glazing system at the Oregon City Swimming Pool, 1211 Jackson St, Oregon City, OR 97045 

RFQ INQUIRIES AND SUBMITTAL 

Inquiries related to this RFQ shall be directed to Rochelle Parsch, Aquatic and Recreation Supervisor at 

rparsch@orcity.org. 

The full RFQ packet may be obtained from the Oregon City online plan center free of charge at 

http://bids.orcity.org. Solicitation documents may be obtained by creating a new user account and 

registering for this RFQ.  Failure to register for the RFQ may preclude you from receiving any addenda 

issued. 

Qualification packets will be received until 12:00 PM local time, Monday, May 12, 2014 at the City of 

Oregon City Swimming Pool, P.O. Box 3040, 1211 Jackson St., Oregon City, OR 97045.  Late RFQ will not 

be considered.  At this time there will be no formal bid opening.  This is to pre-qualify contractors who 

will then be invited bid on the project. 

All RFQ’s become part of the public file for the project, without obligation to the City of Oregon City. The 

City reserves the right to reject any RFQ for good cause if it is in the best interest of the public and is not 

liable for any costs incurred by the consultant in the proposal preparation or follow-up scope of work or 

fee negotiations.  
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